
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope you have had a great summer and are ready to get back to school and LEARN! We look 

forward to meeting you. We are confident you will have a fantastic year. We have been busy 

planning lessons and activities that will challenge you to grow both academically and socially. You 

are now a member of “The 4th Grade Team!” This year 4th grade is departmentalized. Ms. Tucker- 

Science/Social Studies, Mrs. Jones- ELA, Ms. Young- Math 

The first day of school is Tuesday, Sept. 8. We will begin the year by creating our classroom’s Social 

Contract, reviewing important rules and procedures, and evaluating your Reading and Spelling skills. 
A supply list is printed on the bottom of this letter. 

To learn more about fourth grade and our classroom, visit our website. 

Sincerely, 4th grade teachers 

 

Supply List 

2 packs loose leaf paper  

#2 pencils  

1 Pair of earbuds  

1 Pair of Scissors  

2 pink erasers  

1 Pack of crayons or colored pencils  

2 glue sticks  

1 zippered pencil pouch  

                                                                                   1 Pack of Sheet Protectors 

                                                                                  1 Pack of Notebook Dividers (10) 

                                                                                 4 Spiral or Composition Notebooks  

                                                                          5 Plastic folders with prongs and pockets  

                                                                                                      1 bottle of hand sanitizer 

                                                                                              1 2-inch 3 ring binder with pockets 

                                                                                                                   1 ruler 

                                                                                *No pencil boxes *No fidget spinner 

 

 

Parents: Please take a moment to e-mail us at  

 

Jonesbr2@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 

Tuckeke@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 

Youngan2@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 

 

Tell me ONE thing you would like me to know 

about your child. Also, please let me know how 

your child will be going home on the first day 

(bus #, walker line, car, parent pick up). If you 

do not have Internet access, please send a note 

in reference to the two pieces of information. 

4th Grade Supply List 

(Jones, Tucker, Young) 
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